Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2020 4:30:51 PM

First name: Xavier

Last name: Horn

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Although | (Somewhat) agree with some of the points of the Foothills Landscape Project, to keep
public trust in our national parks and how they are handled, the public must be able to vote and voice their
opinions on matters such as this. Although some species of animal and plant are dependent on fires and removal
of old-growth forest (Prairie warblers, American woodcock, White-tailed deer, Bobcat, Grasshopper sparrow, etc)
many more are dependent on those aforementioned old-growth habitats, including threatened species such as
Hooded warbler, Brown-headed nuthatch, and more. The Foothills Landscape Project does have the potential to
boost public interest in nature by showing how species recover after change, but removing the public's ability to
vote on matters would cause more harm than good. Thank you for considering the points above.



